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Rep. Powers:

We believe that this bill is consistent with the intent of the instructions that you sent,
but the bill doesn’t actually require any state governmental entity or business to take
any specific action.  Do you want to require local governmental units, state
governmental entities, or businesses to take some specific action by a certain date or
to report to any governmental agency on their progress?  Do you want the bill to contain
some sort of enforcement mechanism to ensure that the covered entities actually
investigate the feasibility of using unique personal identifiers?  If so, do you want some
sort of penalty provision for noncompliance?
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